
Little Falcon Cheer Clinic 
 

The OABCIG Varsity Cheerleaders will be hosting a cheer clinic on 
Friday, September 29th. The clinic will be from 3:30-5:00 at both 
Ida Grove and Odebolt elementary gyms. 
 
The cost is $5.00 and is for students in grades 1st-5th.  Make checks 
payable to OABCIG Schools. 
 
The students will be learning cheers, chants, and a short dance.  
They will get a snack as well.  
 
That night they will perform what they have learned prior to the 
football game at 6:20.  Please be down by the track gate at 6:10 to 
get ready.  Look for your high school cheerleader coaches.  Do not 
be late! 
 
We will not be ordering shirts this year. Dress your child in any 
Falcon shirt or something purple, black or gray. 
 
 Detach the form below and return to your teacher by Monday,  
September 25th. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Little Falcon Cheer Clinic 
 

Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Grade: _______________​ Teacher__________________________ 
 

Parent Email: ______________________________________________​
​  

We will not be ordering t-shirts this year. Dress your child 
in any falcon shirt or something, purple, black, or gray. 


